

Minutes COD phone conf 03-01-2013

Present: Marcin Radecki, Magda Szopa, Tadeusz Szymocha, Luuk Uljee and Ron Trompert

Review of action items

26: Unknown report: Done

30: need to wait for release 19 of sam-nagios before this can be ops test

31: Probe is going to be of the A/R type. Need to discuss with Emir the time span

33: NDGF and NGI_CH have volunteered. On hold for the time being since EMI-2 probes are very different. Need to talk to Tiziana on how to proceed.

35: Done. Proposal stays as it is. Need to setup phone conf with the GOCdb developers and monitoring people on how to proceed.

36: Decommissioning of EMI1 followup is discussed in Monday morning phone conf. This info will be added to RT ticket.

38/39 can be closed.

40: Keep this open until checked

GGUS tickets

86372: In progress, handled by Tadeusz. Tadeusz is almost done with this ticket. RT asks TS to update the ticket.

85774: in progress, handled by Ron

73185: Ernst will do the rollback and document the steps when he is back from his holidays.

New Dashboard

Everyone will take a look and comment before January 10th. Then internal COD discussion will take place which will be wrapped up before January 17th. On January 17th is the deadline to deliver comments to Cyril.

CF Manchester

We have the following ideas:

1. Cyril on dashboard
2. RT/MR on shifted focus of COD
3.

This will be further discussed later on.

Newsletter

1. middleware campaign, TS
2. report on F2F meeting, RT
3. GOCdb, RT
4. RPI, NGI_PL
5. CF, RT

Deadline Friday January 25th.

AOB

TS: asks NGI_NL to update CREAMCE ticket. NGI_NL will do this before the deadline of January 7th.